
 
 
 

    
 
 
 

The Centers of Excellence for Vector – Borne Diseases for the Western Gulf region are offering 
several excellent internship opportunities for university students both graduate and 
undergraduate.  The deadline for applications is March 26, 2020 to Caroline Weldon 
caweldon@utmb.edu. 
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